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For Immediate Release 

 
Lexston Mining Corporation Announces Completion of the Change of Business and Name Change 

 
Vancouver, British Columbia, October 19, 2023. Lexston Mining Corporation the “Company”) (CSE: LEXT) 
(OTCQB: LEXTF) is pleased to announce that further to its news releases dated January 18, 2023, and May 
21, 2023, the Canadian Securities Exchange (the “CSE”) has accepted the change of business of the 
Company. Common shares of the Company will resume trading on the CSE on October 23, 2023.  The 
listing statement of the Company provides the particulars of the change of business, will be posted on the 
CSE website and on “SEDAR+” under the profile of the Company. 
 
In relation to the change of business, the Company has changed its name to Lexston Mining Corporation.  
The new CUSP number of the common shares of the Company is 52978C102 and the new ISIN is 
CA52978C1023. 
 
No action will be required by existing shareholders with respect to the name change. Certificates 
representing common shares of the Company will not be affected by the name change and will not need 
to be exchanged. The Company encourages any shareholder with any questions or concerns to contact 
the Company or to discuss any of the foregoing with their broker or agent. 
 
On Behalf of the Board of Directors 
LEXSTON MINING CORPORATION  

Jagdip Bal  
 
Chief Executive Officer 
Telephone: (604) 928-8913 

The Canadian Securities Exchange has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy 
or accuracy of the content of this news release. 

 


